
Upcoming Meetings
Agenda Brie� ng: 1pm, 15 August, Council Chambers

Ordinary Council Meeting: 4pm, 22 August, Council Chambers

Ordinary Council Meeting Resolutions
Ordinary Council Meetings 
are always open to the public 
and provide an opportunity 
for members of the public to 
ask questions. Last month•s 
Ordinary Council Meeting 
took place on Tuesday 25 July 
resolving to:
€  Endorse the 2017/2018 

Budget as per the Of� cers 
Recommendation, this 
allocates funds to different 
projects throughout the year 
including money to roads, 
funding for CCTV and for 
three major events.

€  Endorse the Esperance 
Tanker Jetty Replacement 
Concept Design Report 

with an amendment to the 
length of the new structure 
to at least 310m, refer the 
amended Tanker Jetty 
Replacement Concept 
Design to the Heritage 
Council, Western Australia, 
Southern Ports and 
Department of Transport 
for approval and Develop 
the Design and Construct 
speci� cation and pursue 
funding opportunities 
upon approval of a new 
agreement from the 
Heritage Council.

€  Receive the Review of the 
Emergency Services Levy 
… Draft Report and have a 

position on the response, 
mitigation and
ESL management

€  Grant a concession to 
certain properties for their 
2017/2018 rates 

€  Adopt the CEO 
Performance Review Policy

Want to know what is 
happening in Council each 
month? The agenda includes 
all reports Council must 
make decisions on, minutes 
from Council and committee 
meetings, monthly � nancials 
and an operational report. 
To read the full the Agenda 
and Minutes please go to the 
Shire•s website.

Community Waste Workshop
It was great to hear the 
fantastic ideas at the 
Community Waste Workshop 
recently. There was a big turn 
out with around 30 people in 
attendance. We talked about 
Esperance•s Waste Revolution 
and how we can all avoid and 
reduce our waste consumption 
with different tricks for 
around the home and at your 
workplace.

There were many different ideas and everyone went home with something 
new, like a •Waste Free Wednesday,• Community Waste Facility Tours and 
Bottle Re�  ll stations. We have already seen some homemade beeswax wraps, 
reusable shopping bags and many different reusable coffee cups. So far we 
have seen many members of the Esperance Community be involved in Plastic 
Free July and hopefully the temporary changes individuals have made will 
become permanent ones. Watch this space for more information and ideas and 
head to the Shire•s website for more information.

Good News for Buskers
Council is looking at ways to make our town centre more vibrant to 
complement the amenity. One way is encouraging street entertainment. 
There is now no permit fee for street entertainers in our town and we are 
looking at other ways to make it easier and more enticing. The new Fees and 
Charges went through in the 2017/2018 Budget which waived the permit fee 
for street entertainers. Visit the Shire•s website for further information.

Roundabouts
You may have noticed the roundabouts in town undergoing some changes. 
The changes were undertaken to help improve safety and sight distance at 
roundabouts. The Shire was regularly repairing the brick walls that would 
get hit, they are now inline with design standards and are better suited to 
our road alignments. The new low pro� le central islands are designed for 
semitrailer turning movements and are a more cost effective solution.
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